Mrs. Yetter’s First Grade Newsletter 

September 30th, 2016
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Notes From Mrs. Yetter
Autumn is here! This week we will be exploring all the wonderful things about fall.  We will be reading about Johnny Appleseed and making applesauce in the classroom together.  I am asking that each child bring in an apple to peel and put into our applesauce pot!  We will be making applesauce this Thursday.  We will enjoy the applesauce and watch a short video about Johnny Appleseed next Thursday afternoon.
Please collect and bring in your Box Tops for Education!  
 Curriculum 
Language Arts: 

· Review of alphabet letters and sounds. 
·  Working on building our sight word vocabulary.
· Using our reading strategies of “every word gets 1 point” and getting the first sounds out OUTLOUD! 
· Daily 5:  Read to Self, Read to Someone and listening to reading.
Math:  

· Go MATH! Chapter one, joining numbers.
Writing:  

· Learning about writing territories!  What can we write about?  We can write about things we love, things we can do, and things we remember.
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Important Dates
October 5th:  Board Meeting 7:00
October 7th: Viking of the Month 



8:10

October 13th:  Parent –Teacher



Conferences  
How to Contact Me

During the school day it is best to email me.  My email is myetter@alansonvikings.net.  You can always call the office at 548-2261 and leave me a message.  Please sign up for the Schoolway App!  Have a great week!
